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Sports & Extra Curricular Photo Orders 

Friday, August 26, 2016 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
Please find attached an Order Envelope for the Sports & Extra Curricular Photos that you may choose to order for your 

child. A number of photographs will be taken on Tuesday September 13 (afternoon) and Wednesday, September 14 

(throughout the day). Please indicate which photos you would like to order by listing them, and the quantity of each 

photo being ordered, on the envelope provided.  

Photos will cost $16 for 1, $30 for two, $42 for 3, $52 for 4 or $60 for 5. Alternately, you may choose to order the A4 

Sports Booket for $30, which will include all Sports, Arts, SRC and Representative Photographs listed below. 

The photos available for ordering include: 

 Year 6 Photo 

 School Leaders 

 Semester 1 Class SRC Representatives 

 Semester 1 Class SRC Representatives 

 Academic Representatives 

 House Captains 

 Library Monitors 

 Bus Monitors 

 Technology Monitors 

 Flag Monitors 

 Zone Sport Representatives 

 Regional Sport Representatives 

 State Sport Representatives 

 

 School Tennis Team 

 AFL Team 

 Boys Soccer Team 

 Boys Cricket Team 

 Boys Basketball Team Girls Softball Team 

 Girls Soccer Team 

 Girls Netball Team 

 Girls Basketball Team 

 Beginner Recorder Group 

 Recorder Ensemble 

 Hip Hop Dance Group 

 School Choir 

 A’Capella Group 

All photographs will be available for purchase by other parents/caregivers and may also appear on the school web site 

and in other promotional publications. Therefore if you do not wish for your child to have permission to publish for 

these photographs, please contact the school regarding them not being photographed. 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 
 


